
CENTRAL SCHOOL PTO MINUTES  -  5/22/14 

The regular monthly meeting of the Central School PTO was held Thursday, May 22, 2014 in the All Purpose Room.  Lisa 

Brady, Doreen Clemente, Julie Vagelos and Jen Wojie were in attendance.   

 

1. Welcome: The meeting was called to order at 1:55pm by Lisa Brady. 

 

2. Old business and approval of last meeting’s minutes:   Brenda Nemcek made a motion to accept the minutes 

from the March 24, 2014 PTO meeting, with a second by Tania Burton.  Motion passed. 

 

3. Budget - given by Julie Vagelos.  Reconciliation of expenses and income discussed.   

 

4. Thank You’s: 

 

a. Teacher Appreciation – Julie Vagelos.  Teacher thank-you’s were passed around for the wonderful week 

of international foods    

b. Yard Sale – The yard sale made $120.  

c. Health and Fitness Day – The day was a great success, particularly given the shuffling around due to 

weather issues.  

 

5. Committee Reports: 

a. Nominating Committee SOS survey – Lisa Brady.  Executive board changes for the coming year were 

discussed.  We are still looking for chairs for certain committees.  Cultural arts will now be called Student 

Development.   

   

6. Update and Reminders: 

a. School grounds – A question arose regarding the Green Thumb committee’s role in school 

beautification.  Specifically, what should they take care of and what falls under the pervue of the school 

district grounds department?   

b. Movie Night – June 7.  PALS group will be selling food/drink.   

c. Somerset Patriots Game – June 12 

d. PTO Thank-You Luncheon – June 11 from 12-2pm at Jen Archbold’s house. 

 

7. Principal’s Report:   

a. Mrs. Milita will be at the Movie Night and will throw out the first pitch at the Patriots Game.  PTO 

executive board is welcome to come to the June 2 faculty meeting to discuss and promote the Live It 

Learn It initiative.   

 

8. Adjournment:  This is the last official PTO meeting for the 2013-14 school year.  Meeting was adjourned at 

2:40pm by Lisa Brady. 

 

9. Minutes submitted by Jennifer Wojie, Recording Secretary. 


